
Public information days
The NZ Transport Agency, on behalf of 
the NZ Government, are planning safety 
improvements on SH1 between Loop 
Road and Smeaton’s Hill.
Come along to one of our public 
information days to see what’s 
proposed for the Loop Road and 
Portland Road intersections.
Representatives from the Transport 
Agency will be available to provide more 
information, answer your questions and 
receive any feedback you may have.
All the information, including an online 
feedback form, will be available on 
the Transport Agency website from 
Thursday 4 August.

For more information please visit nzta.govt.nz/ 
loop-road-north-to-smeatons-hill-safety-improvements  
or email connecting-northland@nzta.govt.nz
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Thursday 4 August
3pm – 7.30pm

Saturday 6 August
10am – 2pm
Otaika Valley Hall,
Valley View Road, 
Otaika


